
From the desk of the Secretary…… 
 

Spread the word on Civility, how you can help. 
 
 
Hello Brethren and Friends of Oakland Durant Rockridge Lodge 188, 
 
In our last Trestleboard MW Russ Charvonia recognized the efforts of our lodge toward the 
Civility effort.  Our major contribution is our online Masonic presence at 
www.MasonicCivility.org. 
 
This site is designed to be “the resource” for Masonic articles and thoughts on Civility.  
Essentially the place where various Masonic Civility resources are available for Masons 
worldwide. 
 
We have several articles there. Many have been contributed by various Masons throughout the 
United States, and outside the Unites States. 
 
However this is just a start.  And this is where you can contribute. 
 
If you are aware of articles or resources, or are willing to write articles related to Civility and 
Masonry, now is the time to do it. 
 
Let us show that Masonry and Civility are integral to Oakland Durant Rockridge Lodge.  
Contribute to www.MasonicCivility.org 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Lawrence Altomare 
Lodge Secretary 
 


